Chastity, Lejend, & Micco

October 10, 2017

Dear NARPRO,

We want to say, "Thank You!" From the bottom of our hearts we are extremely grateful for the assistance with transportation. Last week we were at a loss as to what we would do to get to school, clinical rotations, and work. So, I called Helping Hands and they told me, unbelievably, that a car was donated to Helping Hands that day! We just couldn't believe it! One minute we were planning our bus routes and thinking of getting our bicycles fixed up, and the next minute we were told that a car was donated and that we would be the recipients.

While waiting for the car we were allowed to use the loaner truck. That little truck got us to our classes last week, my clinical rotation, as well as work the last 3 days. None of that would have been possible without NARPRO. And now, with the car, my daughter and I can continue with our classes and work. The added stress of not having a vehicle has been relieved.

I have always been the person who got choked up and teary-eyed listening to the wonderful stories from Helping Hands moms who had help from NARPRO. You guys are life savers for many, and that includes us.

Thank you NARPRO, Chastity, Lejend, & Micco

